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December 3, 2020

Dear friend and supporter of Gerald & Marie Mosher, 

Thank you for  investing in the Moshers and their  ministry through your prayers and financial 
donations.  World Wide is grateful to have partnered with the Moshers since 1987.  

You  have  graciously  continued  sending  support  and  gifts  through  transitions  in  the  Moshers’ 
ministry the last few years. This has blessed them immensely. I recently spoke with Bro. Mosher, 
who indicated his desire to move to Indiana to be closer to his wife’s family.  As a result, he has 
requested to no longer receive funds through WWNTBM.  We wish them well in their retirement, 
and trust the LORD will continue to bless their future.  

Thank  you  for  your  generosity.   We  are  privileged  to  have  served  you  in  the  cause  of  world 
evangelism.  

For the Harvest,

John O’Malley
President
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